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Transportation, Economy and Environment Committee

STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	12
	Name:
	Erin Auzins

	Proposed No.:
	2015-0073
	Date:
	February 17, 2015



SUBJECT

Proposed Ordinance 2015-0073 authorizes the executive to enter into an amended agreement between King County and the King County Flood Control District (District), for the county to provide services to the District's operations and capital program.

SUMMARY

The proposed ordinance would extend the existing interlocal agreement to May 31, 2015.

BACKGROUND

In April 2007, the King County Flood Control District was created to provide a comprehensive and countywide approach to flood protection. The District assesses a property tax levy to implement an adopted budget with capital projects and operational work programs. The District has relied on an interlocal agreement with King County to implement the District's work program. The Water and Land Resources Division of the Department of Natural Resources and Parks completes this work for the District under this full-cost recovery agreement.

ANALYSIS

[bookmark: _GoBack]The proposed extension would maintain the current interlocal agreement for a period of two months. The District and the county are working on a new interlocal agreement, and expect to transmit that new agreement in the second quarter of 2015. This extension of the ILA is expected to be adopted by the District this month. 

ATTACHMENTS

1. Proposed Ordinance 2015-0073, with attachment

INVITED
1. Mark Hoppen, Executive Director, King County Flood Control District
2. Mark Isaacson, Division Director, Water & Land Resources Division, Department of Natural Resources & Parks
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